
East Troy All Sports Booster Club 

Meeting Minutes 

November 5, 2018 

MEETING:  Called to order at 7:00pm by President Ted Zess 

PRESENT:  Debbie Hodges, Kathy Freeman, Beth Brehm, Brad Raddeman, Brenda Raddeman, Marolyn 

Komperud, Jodi Kostuchowski, Kathy Roberts, Casey Heimos, Ted Zess, Rosemary Martin, Pam Donegan 

INTRODUCTIONS: Pam Donegan who is a new member introduced herself.  She has a sophomore and a 

junior in the high school. 

NEW MEMBERS:  Jon and Jenny Gulig, and Danny and Maurya Lomen are new Lifetime Members. 

SECRETARY’S REPORT:  Rosemary Martin motioned to approve the report.  Marolyn Komperud 

seconded.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  Concessions income included $307 from soccer, $1256.89 from volleyball, and 

$1876.50 from football.  Admin expenses included $1075 for programs, $300 for the FBLA Halloween 

Bash donation, and $1600 to the Kiwanis Club for football help.  Debbie Hodges motioned to approve 

the report.  Brenda Raddeman seconded.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

DISBURSEMENTS:  There were no requests this month 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1. Winter sports:  Pam Donegan will handle girl’s basketball.  The parent meeting will be on 

Wednesday at 5:30, Marolyn will speak at the meeting.  Boy’s basketball still needs a 

chairperson, as does wrestling.  Debbie will talk to Reid and advise Casey once we have people 

on board. 

2. Ordering:  Kathy Freeman will have some football boys move the concessions stock inside. 

3. The Titans were invoiced $489.28 for concessions used.  Ted will talk to Amy Collins and let her 

know that if the Titans order too much in the future they will still need to pay for it. 

4. The discussion on the countertops was tabled until next month. 

5. SignUpGenius: Debbie gave Ted last year’s winter sign up list as well as the Booster Club list.  

Ted will get a list of the winter sports parents from Reid. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1. Sam’s Club:  We need to get a credit account so that we can make purchases and get an 

invoice for them once per month.  Bills are to be mailed to Casey Heimos’s home address.  

Kathy will handle this.  The 2 names on the account will be changed to Kathy Freeman and 

Jody Heimos. 

Ted motioned to adjourn.  Kathy Roberts seconded.                                                                                          

The meeting was adjourned at 7:25pm.                                                                                                               

The next meeting will be on Monday, December 3rd at 7:00pm.                                                        

Respectfully Submitted, Debbie Hodges 


